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Odd Aune, a Scandinavian Family member who went to Iceland in January for forty days to help Ase 

Ulimoen lay a foundation there, writes: 

 

"The people in Iceland are very easy to approach. They always stopped to listen to what we had to say. 

They were quite fascinated by the Principle Especially when I was explaining the relationship between 

the physical and the spiritual aspects of creation they were listening very eagerly. It is quite common that 

people in Iceland have spiritual experiences and they were really impressed by how logically the Principle 

explains such phenomena." 

 

Work is now being done to translate the Principle into Icelandic, and type the chapters up on stencils for 

printing as a book. 

 

 

 


